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KDSB to offer services at a new location in Dryden 

 
 

 
Families, individuals, and seniors in the Dryden region will be accessing Kenora District 
Services Board’s (KDSB) services at a new office space soon. The KDSB will be moving into 
their new office location at 20 King Street in downtown Dryden and ready to serve the 
community at 1:00 pm on Monday, June 7, 2021. 
 
20 King Street and 211 Princess Street will be closed to the public for in-person and 
phone/email services from 9:00 am – 1:00 pm on Monday, June 7, to allow staff time to move. 
During the COVID-19 Pandemic, modified office hours are still in effect. The new Dryden office 
location will continue to operate from 9:00 am – 3:30 pm, Monday through Friday. 
 
“We are pleased to offer services to the community right in the heart of downtown Dryden. We 
want to thank Dave McKay Construction and Nelson Architecture Inc. for designing and creating 
this beautiful, welcoming, and open space for those in the community accessing our services,” 
says Henry Wall, Chief Administrative Officer of the KDSB. “We look forward to supporting the 
community of Dryden and area communities from our new location and the positive impacts this 
will bring to Dryden’s downtown. Our team will continue to assist individuals in Financial and 
Employment supports, Early Years and Child Care Services, and Housing Services from our 
King Street location. 
 
KDSB’s Northwest EMS staff will remain on-site at 211 Princess Street until the new Dryden 
Ambulance Base building is completed. KDSB’s phone numbers, staff extensions and email 
addresses will remain the same, as will KDSB’s website address and social media accounts. 
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